

Marisol Casada President World Triathlon

Arnhem, February 14, 2023

Reference Subject

NTB I 01 Recognition letter

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of NOC*NSF stating that the "Nederlandse Triathlon Bond", is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in the Netherlands. Moreover, the "Nederlandse Triathlon Bond" is currently an organization in good standing with the NOC*NSF.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of the "Nederlandse Triathlon Bond".

Address: Papendallaan 49, 6816 VD, Arnhem

President: Ellis van der Weerden Secretary General: Erik Doornbos

CEO: Thorwald Veneberg

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

With kind regards, NOC*NSF



Mrs. K. Boterenbrood Accountmanager Corporate Affairs